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Summary 
 
At its meeting on 10 May 2011, the Cabinet is to consider the attached report (Appendix A) 
on proposals for the disposal of, and delivery of residential accommodation on the remainder 
of the King William Street Quarter (former Lintons site) and the Eastern End of Thames 
View. 
 
The Council’s new Financial Rules, adopted on 23 February 2011 (Minute 29 refers), require 
that all land disposals must now be approved by the Assembly.  As Recommendation 3 
within the attached report relates to the disposal of the land the matter is referred for the 
Assembly’s consideration.  A verbal update on the Cabinet’s consideration of the proposals 
and its recommendations will be given at the meeting.  
 
Recommendation 
 
The Assembly is recommended to approve the arrangements recommended by the Cabinet 
at its meeting on 10 May for the disposal and delivery of the remainder of the King William 
Street Quarter (former Lintons site) and for the Eastern End of Thames View 
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